M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:          Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
April 17, 2018
RE:
The College Board’s Superintendent Advisory Council Board Appointment –Dr. Randy Poe
_______________________________________________________________________

For the board to approve the appointment of Dr. Randy Poe to The College Board’s Superintendent Advisory Council. The Council is made up of superintendents from across the United States and is designed to ensure valuable input to the board and to refine the organization. The appointment will begin on June 2018 and end on June 2021. There will be a minimum of one in-person, 2-day council meetings. Travel expenses will be reimbursed by The Advisory Council.

I recommend the board approve the appointment of Dr. Randy Poe to the College Board’s Superintendent Advisory Council, per the arrangements of the agreement, as presented. 

